
PERSONNEL – NEW EMPLOYEES (PROFESSIONAL STAFF) 

 

No professional staff have been hired since last reported at the December 15, 2010 Board meeting. 

 

 

PERSONNEL – SEPARATIONS (PROFESSIONAL STAFF) 

 

No professional staff have separated from employment since last reported at the February 23, 2011 Board 

meeting. 

 

 


